
 
 

July 8, 2016 
Announcement 1184 

 
Update for Provider Types 24 and 77:   

Radiology Claims to be Reprocessed 

Update to Web Announcement 1120:  Claims for radiology codes (70000-79999) submitted by provider types 24 

(Advanced Practice Registered Nurses) and 77 (Physician’s Assistant) are no longer denying inappropriately for edit 

codes 0309 (Services not covered) and/or 0148 (Rendering provider not certified to perform procedure) beginning 

April 18, 2016.  Claims for these codes submitted by PT 24 and 77 with dates of service on or after January 1, 

2016, through claims processed before April 18, 2016, that denied for edit codes 0309 and/or 0148 are being 

automatically reprocessed. The results of the reprocessed claims appear on remittance advices dated July 15, 2016. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1120_20160413.pdf

